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Comments: As a former resident of Marietta, GA and a frequent return visitor to the North Georgia Mountains,I'd

like to weigh in on the proposed"Foothills Landscape Project #52509". I have spent countless hours enjoying the

forest in which this proposed project is scheduled to destroy at the whim of the USFS. From what I've read the

outline of this project is to, not only disregard, but to not allow comments from the public that enjoys these areas,

I would imagine is in violation of laws reqarding Public Lands. 

It would be in the best interest of the Forest Service, the visitors of the forests and the forests that a detailed plan

be devised and the opportunity for public comment of that plan be given the proper time per Forest Service Rules

and Regulations. 

Keep in mind that the forests are the property of the citizens of the US and of the states in which they are

located. Employees of the USFS are employees of the citizens. 

 

 

 


